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UPCOMING EVENTS

May

Tues 15 - Thur |7 - NAPLAN Gr 3 & 5
Thur 17 - 1/2 Beard Sharing Assembly

Fri |8 — State Athletic Championships
Tues 22 — School Association Meeting
Wed 23 - Cross Country (P-Gr 6)

Thur 24 - 5/6 Reid Sharing Assembly

Fri 25 - Pirate Theme Casual Clothes Day
Tues 29 - Fri | June - Gr 5/6 Camp

June

Thur 7 - Grade 3/4 Gerke Sharing Assembly

Fri 8 - Electrical Safety in Schools

Mon || - Queen’s Birthday (No School)

Thur 14 - ENE Cross Country (Gr 3-6)
First Aid in Schools

Fri 15 - First Aid in Schools

Tues 19 - Gala Day | (Gr4-6)

Wed 20 - Student Social

Mon 25 - Thur 28 - Parent Teacher

Interviews

Tues 26 — All Schools Cross Country

Thur 28 - Country Gold Netball/Football

Trials (Gr 4-6)

TERM DATES

Term 2

30t April - 6t July

Term 3

23rd July - 28" September
Term 4

| 5t October - 20t December

School Rules: Be Safe, Be Fair, Show Care

Dear Community,

Our Values

You might notice that we are now publishing our school
values on a variety of our publications. These Values are
Respect — Respecting ourselves, others, our past and our
environment

Excellence — A culture of high expectations and high
achievement

Learning — Always improving by finding better ways to do
things

Resilience — Bouncing back from challenges and then
moving on

NAPLAN

The National Assessment Program — Literacy and Numeracy
(NAPLAN) is an annual assessment for students in Years 3,
5,7 and 9. This week including today, Wednesday |6t and
Thursday |7t May, students in Grade 3 and 5 will
complete the 2018 NAPLAN tests. The tests will include:
Writing, Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation, Reading and
Numeracy.

The best way you can help your child prepare for NAPLAN
is to let them know that NAPLAN is just one part of their
school program, and to urge them to simply do the best they
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can on the day. An individual student NAPLAN report will
be issued by the school later this year. Parents can use this
information to monitor how their child is progressing and
to identify any areas of concern. Parents may also wish to
use their child's results to discuss progress with teachers.
More information is available at www.nap.edu.au. For
information about participation in NAPLAN, you can go to



http://elink.clickdimensions.com/c/1/?aId=67745911&requestId=b11613-071f63b9-1af0-45f0-98a8-db2bcaea9a25&rId=account-aa11a64d4003e111a2750050568a008b-24f62517095343afb45abb9bd2e7400f&uId=5&ea=oevqcbeg.cevznel=nh=rqhpngvba.gnf.tbi&dUrl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nap.edu
http://elink.clickdimensions.com/c/1/?aId=67745911&requestId=b11613-071f63b9-1af0-45f0-98a8-db2bcaea9a25&rId=account-aa11a64d4003e111a2750050568a008b-24f62517095343afb45abb9bd2e7400f&uId=4&ea=oevqcbeg.cevznel=nh=rqhpngvba.gnf.tbi&dUrl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nap.edu

